
SAUGATUCK TOWNSHIP FIRE DISTRICT 
BOARD MEETING 

MAY 23, 2005 
 
A workshop meeting of the Saugatuck Township Fire District was held on Monday, May 23rd, 2005 
at the Fire Station. The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. 
Present: Bill Kaye, Jerry Bekken, Cliff Asbel, Lance Winchester and Reggie Smith. 
Absent: None. 
Also Present:  Chief John Blok. 
 
AUDIENCE 
None. 
 
CHIEF’S REPORT 

1. Light tower/generator procurement complete. 
2. MSA camera has been ordered. 
3. Hoses and fittings are ordered. 
4. Possible loss of one firefighter due to possible move to Texas.  However, two applications 

have been received. 
5. Greg Janik is doing his second week of fire inspector training. 
6. Lakeshore Drive access continued to be discussed.  Critical passage west to Lakeshore Drive 

has not received positive response from residents. 
7. Letter received from Tony Schippa requesting his training certificates and medical jump bag.  

Training certificates, blood pressure cuff, and stethoscope were returned to him immediately.  
Board believes no further action is required. 

8. Burning permit ordinance for township was discussed. 
9. Budget now approved in all three municipalities. 

 
There being no further business, Motion by Kaye/Bekken to adjourn at 8:04 p.m.  Motion carried 
unanimously. 

Respectfully submitted by Cliff Asbel. 

 


